
 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 
              Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

COMING EVENTS 
 

May—Haratua 
 
9-11th Puberty Sessions Years 5-8 
22nd-26th ZeroWaste 
25th  School Photos 
26th  Sharing Assembly 
 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

5th May 2023 - Week 2    
 
Nga mihi te whānau, 

 
Today we had a Coronation Parade to mark the upcoming  Coronation of 
King Charles which is a momentous occasion and part of our history. 
The following tamariki were awarded prizes:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRINCIPAL ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS: Bella - Tupuānuku: for not giving up & trying her best, persevering and  
trying different strategies.  She felt the fear & did it 
anyway!! Well done Bella. 
She was showing our BEST values of being Brave, 
Engaged, Sensible and Thinking.  

 
Nga mihi nui 
Whaea Debs 
Tumuaki 

A very happy birthday to Zaria 
who celebrated her birthday on 

Tuesday. 
 

 We hope you had a great day! 

Alex-Lilly—Tupuānuku (Rm 6) 

The cleaners have been asked to identify 
the tidiest class each week.   

                                     
Last week's winners (Week 1) were: 

Waipuna-ā-rangi, they had free time on 
the  playground.  

Great effort tamariki! 
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Miller Avenue School Contact Information 
E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 
Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Facebook: Miller Avenue School 
Skool Loop App: Simple free download: In Google Play & App Store search ‘Skool Loop’ & choose our school once 

installed. 

Matariki (Rm 4) 
 

 

 

 

 

Nga mihi 
 
Matariki are working hard on their Reading, Writing and Maths while developing skills 
and knowledge on how to care for the environment. 
This Friday we are taking the day to celebrate the coronation of King Charles with a 
parade of us all dressed in our finery and bow ties.  
Last friday some of our class attended the Ohinemuri soccer tournament where they 
represented our school admirably, well done.  
 

 
We congratulate the following students for their sporting endeavour last Friday and 
the way they represented Miller Ave School at the Ohinemuri Soccer tournament.  
Well done to both teams. 
Hope, Zaak, Cora, Deondre, Tiana, Tangaroa, Harry, Makae’re, Julius, Mark, Alfie 

Jackson, Ryder.W, Cruze, Ryder.E, Mason, Parker and Harley 



Whakataukī 

 
 

NETBALL 
Unfortunately the start of Netball got postponed until next Wednesday 10th May.  For any 
children in Years 1 to 4 wishing to play Netball, please send the permission slip back to 
school with the required payment.  You will need to be at the Paeroa Netball courts by 3.30 
pm next Wednesday. 
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Shoeboxes  

Please bring any 
empty shoeboxes 
into our school 
office for  

Waitā (Room 9) 

Welcome to this week's PB4L message: 
The school is continuing to build on our ‘Simply the BEST’ values, with BEST being our acronym. This  
encompasses the values of Brave, Engaged, Sensible and Thinking to help guide our journey. 
 
This Term we start with a focus on Brave. and how that impacts on our behaviour and learning. We have 
set goals for our learning journeys and social interactions schoolwide. We have continued to look at lessons 
that are aimed to teach our Tamariki the desired behaviours around the use of the Playground and Fields.  
 
We now want to focus on our home partnerships with whanau and caregivers. Life is busy for us all and we 
the teachers and staff at MAS appreciate your support. We value the reading you listen to and the forms 
that need to get signed. We appreciate you getting our Tamariki to school every day and that they have the 
tools and uniforms accessible for equitable learning and social  outcomes. 
 
Our acknowledgement token is in use this term. Tamariki are required to get 10 acknowledgements of  
positive behaviour and are then able to choose from an acknowledgement choices board. 
Students redeem their acknowledgement tokens each week. We have seen a real competition challenge 
set by some students that are redeeming their tokens toward House points. The winning house will have a 
special lunch and extra play at the end of the term. 
Watch our House point competition grow. 

                    
             Regards Whaea Jane 
           PB4L Team leader 

M.A.S BEST values are:        

B— Brave 
E— Engaged 
S— Sensible  
T— Thinking 

 

Mauria te pono  
 

Believe in yourself  

ENVIRO PROGRAM 

As an existing, creative part of our tamariki’s learning starting this Term 2, our School enviro program is being 
introduced.  A number of our outdoor play activities will be made with the assistance of the newly formed 
enviro group all using recycled, reused items.  A few examples of our developing ideas are: 
 A music wall 
 A reading cubby house 
 Checker/chess boards 
 Painted games on concrete walkways around the school 
 Planter crates and boots 
 And much more… 
To collect items for our ongoing projects our enviro group is asking for any of the following items please: 
 Metal cake tins, muffin pans, utensils  
 BBQ tools 
 Pots & lids 
 Wire racks 
 Wire sieve 
 Dessert or tablespoons 
 Wooden rolling pin  
(There is no problem if there’s a touch of rust showing) 
Plus other items of interest are: 
 Old leaky gumboots, old beer crates, plastic bottles tops (any size), jar tops and lastly vinyl LP & 45     

records.  Thanks, we really appreciate any donations you may be able to let us use. 



PUBLIC NOTICES 
 

 

OUR SCHOOL APP 
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Taekwondo Lessons in Paeroa  

Beginners lessons available for new students in 
term three. 8 Year olds and above.  

(Adults are welcome to join). 
 

6pm -7.45 Tuesdays & Thursdays 
 Memorial Hall.  

Please notify your attendance before arrival. 
Contact Paul Hicks. (028) 400 7550 

northwindtkd@gmail.com.   

www.northwind-athletics.com  

mailto:northwindtkd@gmail.com
http://www.northwind-athletics.com/

